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 Ian Green COMMNT2015/2906/P 30/06/2015  17:39:04 To whom it may concern,

I am writing in support of the application reference 2015/2906/P. 

Having lived previously on the ground floor of the building (and a current resident of the top floor), I 

would like to state that the proposed application shows an innovative use of the available space in the 

building and would provide much needed affordable accommodation in the local area.

The proposed accommodation would indeed provide good living space for a single person or couple 

and compliments the larger apartments already in the building.

I therefore support the application as an existing resident of the building.

Flat E

148 Camden Street

Camden

NW1 0PA
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